







March 16, 2015
Dear Parents,


We are now in the process of requesting textbooks from the State of New Jersey through the Borough of Ringwood, for use during the 2015-2016 school year.


Please complete the attached request form and return it to the school office.  We are required to have a separate form for each child in school.  Your signature is essential, the form will be returned to you if it is not signed.

Please return the Request for Loan of Textbooks form no later than Friday, March 20, 2015.

Thank you.








Sincerely,








Sr. Theresa Firenze, OSF









Principal
Attachment
